P.0. BOX 578, FORT DODGE, IA. 50501, 515-955-4100

October 12,1987

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

This letter is to verify your reception of KKEZ
on 94.5 Mhz at 100 Kw on the evening of July 3,
1987 from 7:52 pm to 7:56 pm.

Sincerely,

o 4
arry/Walsh
Chief Engineer

Stereo 94.5



